
 

 

28 April 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
In order to allow teachers to gather and consider evidence as part of the process of generating 
Assessed Grades for GCSE, AS and A-level subjects, a Reading Week will be in place from 
Monday 4th may until Friday 8th May (Bank Holiday). 
 
During this period teachers will not engage with pupils as usual via Google Classroom and pupils 
should work on their own with relevant material in line with teacher guidance. 
 
I know that you understand how important it is for teachers to give their fullest attention to the 
important process of providing Assessed Grades to CCEA and the other Examining Authorities. As 
you know, teachers have been directed not to discuss any aspect of this process. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
Take care. 

 

 
 


